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October 12, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Claremont Avenue School #20 will be celebrating Halloween and Fall!  On Thursday, October 
27, 2022, students may dress in their Halloween costume to school. If you would like to have 
your child dressed in a costume, please send him/her to school in the costume.  Students may 
not change into Halloween costumes during the day.  

Costume masks, ski masks, face makeup, toy weapons, sticks, swords, or other handheld 
accessories will not be permitted in school.   It is expected that students will not bring these 
items to school.  Costumes are optional.  If your child does wear a costume, it must be school 
appropriate and comfortable so that your child can move throughout the school day (lunch, 
recess, bathroom).    

At 4:30pm on October 27, 2022, our PTO will have the Halloween Parade outside the front of 
the school followed by a Trunk or Treat. Students must have a parent/guardian with them.   

On Monday, October 31, 2022, students may wear orange/black or fall colors to school.  During 
the day, our PTO will be conducting Harvest Fest for our students.  At Harvest Fest, students 
will participate in STEAM (Science, Technologies, Engineering, Arts, and Mathematics) related 
activities.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in making this a safe and enjoyable Halloween event.  Please 
contact me with any questions.  

    
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Joanne P. Shafer 
Principal 
 

 


